
   

  
  

In Moscow criminal investigation launched in murder of four

 

  
  

On 30 September 2014, dead bodies of two men 32 and 38 years of age and two women 38 and 77
years of age were found in a house on Lipetskaya street in Moscow. All of them were stabbed. By
now the bodies have been identified. Moscow Main Investigations Directorate of the Russia’s
Investigative Committee has opened a criminal investigation in a crime under part 2 of article 105 of
the RF Penal Code (murder of two or more people).

At present investigators continue working at the crime scene. A number of investigating and search
operations are underway to find out all the circumstances of the crime and hold the person involved.
The investigation is ongoing. 
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